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28th February 2020 

Break the Rules Day – separate poster 

26th March 2020 

Spring Disco on Thursday 26th March.  

6th May 2020 

PTA MEETING – 3.45pm at School 

18th / 19th May 2020 

Movie Nights 

5th, 12th, 19th June 2020  

Donation days for Summer Fair 

20th June 2020 

Summer Fair 

25th June 2020 

Sports Day – PTA TO DO REFRESHMENTS 

2nd July 2020 

Summer Disco on Thursday 2nd July 2020 

 

 

 

 

SEE SEPARATE FLYER FOR 

MORE INFO 

 

PTA EVENTS 
 

Updated information for parents regarding the 
types of events the PTA hold. Going forward 
these will be the adhered to in order to make 

the events run smoothly. We thank you in 
advance for your co-operation. 

 
CUT OFF EVENTS / REQUESTED 

INFORMATION EVENTS 
 

These events are MOVIE NIGHTS, 
CHRISTMAS MARKETS etc. These events will 

need information from parents up front and 
have a cut-off date. Once the cut-off date is 

passed – NO OTHER children will be able to 
attend. 

 
The only reason for the above is that we need 
numbers of attendees in advance to purchase 
goods. This also helps the school with named 

lists of attendees when we are trying to 
organise the children.  

GOING FORWARD WE CANNOT ACCEPT 
ANY CHILDREN PAST CUT OFF DATES. 

 
POSSIBLE PAY ON THE DOOR EVENTS 

 
These are the DISCOS. Although we ask for 

pre-payment of tickets before the event so that 
the entrance to the disco is quicker (when 100 + 

children turn up at the same time), we WILL 
NOT TURN ANY CHILD AWAY AND YOU CAN 

PAY ON THE DOOR. 

Hello from your PTA. 
 

In this edition we will give you an update on 
monies raised for the school, future pledges 

and an update on events. 
 

WANT TO HELP WITH THE SUMMER 
FAIR??? 

 
PLEASE EMAIL 

poultonlancelynpta@gmail.com 



 

poultonlancelynpta@gmail.com 

HOW CAN I HELP? 
I hear you ask!!!!!! 

 
I. Please donate for the Summer Fair! Last year 

the Summer Fair was a fab event from the 
donations received.  

II. SUPPORT BY HELPING AT THE ABOVE EVENTS 
–Parent support is greatly appreciated at 
every event 

III. Can your company support by paying for an 
activity at fairs to raise monies for the PTA? 
Donkey’s? Inflatable courses? 

£5,737.63 
 

CAN WE RAISE 
MORE? 

 

www.poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk 

Stephanie McGill - Secretary 

mcgillsteph@hotmail.com 

 

We have donated 
£7,273.14 to the school. 

 
Recently the PTA paid for 
the tyre park in the KS1 

playground. 
 
 
 

 
 

DID YOU KNOW…..? 
 
THIS YEAR WE HAVE RAISED  

 

15.45hr on 6th MAY  

in the Main Hall THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
CONTINUED SUPPORT! 

 
SPECIAL THANKS TO ALL LOCAL 

BUSINESES / PARENTS THAT 
DONATED TO THE CHRISTMAS 
RAFFLE. WE RAISED £1,184!! 


